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A small company in Arizona is seeking domestic manufacturers to produce aluminum
cans. Please review the attached synopsis and if you or a manufacturer that you
know would be interested and able to respond to this supplier opportunity, contact
IMC’s Dana Gordon at danag@imcpa.com by December 30, 2020.
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